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SUBJECT: Critical FEHB Information- American Healthcare Trust

This letter is to provide you with information regarding the American Healthcare
Trust (AHT), Code 4U. The Health Plan will be liquidated. A special Open Season
for all 4U members will begin immediately with an effective enroliment date of
February 1, 2000.

All members will receive instructions from American Healthcare Trust on how to
make enrollment changes. Annuitants and Survivor Annuitants may contact our
office for assistance by calling our toll-free number (1-888) 767-6738, or if they are
located in the DC Metropolitan area (202) 606-0500. Please be advised if a new
plan is not selected by March 15, 2000, members will placed into Blue Cross

Blue Shield.

If you should have any questions, please contact us on (202) 606-0606, or via
email at finance@opm.gov.
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